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Please do not allocate one more dollar to ODFW scapegoating and killing fund. There is no
definite detail of how this money will be spent. ODFW is a violent rogue state agency that
caters to the 10% leaving 90% of the wildlife and citizens unprotected and unrepresented.
ODFW research is commercially biased and NOT based on any ecosystem approach.

Ninette Jones

Portland, Oregon

SB 1554

Appropriates moneys from General Fund to Oregon Ocean Science Fund, State
Department of Fish and Wildlife, Higher Education Coordinating Commission and Oregon
Department of Administrative Services for certain ocean program purposes
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